
AT&T Mobility - San Diego 
7337 Trade Street, 3East, Room 3684 

San Diego, CA 92121-4202 

September 22, 2021

Attention: Mr. Michael Nealeigh and Mr. Robert Naumann

Village of Jemez Springs  

PO Box 269 

Jemez Springs, NM 87025       

RE:   Jemez Springs – Interference Letter 

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC is aware of the interference issues that can arise while co-locating with 

other carriers; therefore, careful isolation studies have been performed to determine the correct 

vertical and horizontal separation between New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC’s antennas and any other 

carrier. This avoids any possibility of our frequency interfering with other equipment which is operated 

within its applicable licensed frequencies in accordance with all applicable laws and regulations. In 

addition, New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC has acquired FCC licenses, which exclusively entitle the 

company to operate within the assigned frequency ranges. Operation within such licensed frequencies 

should eliminate any interference issues with properly operated CB radios, electronic appliances, 

pacemakers, fire and police equipment as well as other carriers.   In the highly unlikely event that 

interference does occur, New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC agrees to fully cooperate with the entity 

experiencing interference to identify and correct, to the extent reasonably possible, any issues caused 

by its installation. 

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC, 

a Delaware limited liability company 

By:  AT&T Mobility Corporation 

Its:  Manager 

Name:__Mohammad Matalkah___ 

Title:___RAN Design Engineer____ 

Dated:  September _24__, 2021 


